June 13, Niners Scramble Meeting

Cathy Loffink was introduced who proceeded to start the meeting.

Cathy welcomed everyone, volunteers were thanked and Mary
Fieweger was introduced.

Mary explained the Pat Tewell Scholarship and introduced Pat’s
daughter, Brook. The Pat Tewell scholarship was then presented
to Mia Combs, a senior golfer at Wilsonville High school by Chris
Benson. Cathy thanked Chris and Mary for all they do for girl’s
golf and the scholarship program. Mia expressed her
appreciation.

Joanna Sawyer mentioned her program and that if there was
interest in joining to contact her. Niners Show is on September 27.

Mary mentioned the Pink Ball is on track for Sept. 12.

Leesa Gango held a putting contest, discussed the next scramble
and announced raffle and contest winners.

Cathy announced the winners of Scramble. Further, reminded
everyone of the Guest Day coming up, announced Thursday golf
is working nicely and she will explain any issues concerning this
as they come up.

Leesa ended the Scramble.

Respectfully submitted,
Sandy Esterson



Secretary



